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Transfer Depot Closed due to Wild 
Fire 

 
(Kahnawake – 9, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019)  
 
The Waste Management Department (Waste Management) of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the 
community that, for safety precautions, the Transfer Depot will 
be closed for the rest of the day due to a Wild Fire in close 
proximity to the Facility on Seaway Road.  
 
The Transfer Depot is expected to re-open tomorrow morning 
for normal hours of operation. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please 
contact the Waste Management office at 450-632-4321 or 
email wastemanagement@mck.ca for further information. 
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